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NOTICE 

(FIRST YEAR B.COM (A & F) Students) 

The Depart1nent of B.Com (A&F) has organized a seminar titled "The Auditing 
Culture - Vouching and Verification" on Saturday, 1st February, 2025 at 8:30 
am in the Block no. 403. 

To enhance understanding of auditing's role, promote best practices, and foster 
a strong, ethical auditing culture within organizations. 

Expert Speaker is CMA Mr. Nilesh Arde, a practicing Cost and Management 
Accountant also practicing Auditor. 

The workshop will provide a platform for interactive sessions and practical 
. 

exercises. 
Attendees will learn about the auditing culture. 

Students are directed to attend the workshop and prevail the benefit. 

(Vice Principal) 
(J./C Principal) 
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